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Central Intelligence Agency 

/' *' 

Washington, D.C. 20505 

18 January 2005 

Mr. Ivan Hernandez 
Telemundo 
3000 W. Alameda Avenue, #2276 
Burbank, CA 91532 

Dear Mr. Hernandez: 

The office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator has received your 
10 January 2005 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request, sent via 
facsimile. Our officers will review it, and will advise you should they 
encounter any problems or if they cannot begin the search Without additional 
information. 

We have assigned your request Reference No. F-2005-00538. Please use 
this number when corresponding with us so that we can identify it easily. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Koch 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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